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30 April 2015

Tony Borick

Dear Tony

CALEDONIAN BOWLING SITE - REQEUST FOR INFORMATION

Thank you for your letter dated 27 April 2015. Your request has been considered under the
provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 and the
following response is provided.

You referred to the Iate_submission that the proceeds of sale had to be used for the
provision of community facilities and could not be used for the reduction of debt as Mr Taylor
(the Dunedin City Council, Property Manager) has proposed. You sought information as to
how the sale proceeds are to be spent and you sought confirmation that no monies would be
used to reduce debt.

At this stage, no decision has been made about how the proceeds will be applied.

Yours sincerely

Md

Grant McKenzie
Group Chief Financial Officer





